
Reference Name 

97/57007/PHBURL Mary Constance 
Smith 

99/62457/PHBURL 

00/50380/PHBURL Elizabeth 
Gertrude Turner 

00/61122/PHBURL Mr D McVilly 

00/61369/PHBURL 

01 /61667/PHBURL 

Public Health Funerals Completed Within the Administrative Areas of East Suffolk Council 

as at: 10 March 2020 

Address Date of Date of Passed to NOK Marital Religion Funeral Bury/ 
Death Birth Treasury Trace Status Director Crem 

d 

58 Low Corner, Sutley, 
Suffolk, IP12 3QD, , 

48 Lee Road, 
Aldeburgh, Suffolk, 
IP15 5HG, , 

Leopold Nursing 03.01.2000 
Home, 17 Leopold 
Road, Felixstowe, 
Suffolk, IP11 7NP, 

48 Lee Road, 
Aldeburgh, Suffolk, 
IP15 5HG, , 

48 Lee Road, 
Aldeburgh, Suffolk, 
IP15 5HG, , 

41 Bredfield Close, 
Felixstowe, Suffolk, 
IP11 2FD, , 

NB - Exemption of Additional Information under The Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Cost Date 
Complete 

18.10.2001 

20.06.2000 

21.12.2015 

15.01.2001 

05.12.2000 

04.01.2002 

We apply the following exemptions to the release of any further information about public health funerals, people who have died with no known next of kin, bona vacantia estates and estates which have been referred to the Treasury 

Solicitor, or Duchy of Lancaster or Cornwall: 

Section 21 - Information Reasonably Accessible to the Applicant by Another Means. The council's reason for applying this exemption is that details of all deaths within the District are registered. Deaths can be registered at any Registry 

Office and contact details of all those within Suffolk, including the local Registry Office. Information that the council holds on estates passed, or estates to be passed, to the Treasury Solicitor, is considered to be held on behalf of the 

Treasury Solicitor's Department. Some details of the estate of those persons who have died and which have been passed to the Treasury Solicitor can be accessed via the Treasury Solicitor's website (www.tsol.gov.uk) or via the bona 

vacantia website (www.bonavacantia.gov.uk). 

Section 31 - Law Enforcement . Revealing details of the assets of an estate before the Treasury Solicitor has undertaken their own enquiries would provide an opportunity for criminal acts to be committed (for example, theft or fraud). 

Similarly, there would be concerns about making the last known address of the deceased public, as the property is likely to be unoccupied and might still contain the deceased's personal papers and effects. There is also a continuing 

risk after the estate has been secured of, for example, identity theft. Taking into account the above issues, the council considers that there is no over-riding public interest in releasing the information requested. Any public interest would 

be best served by upholding the exemption under Section 31 of the Act as disclosure of the information would be likely to prejudice the prevention of crime by enabling or encouraging the commission of offences. 




























